
THE BLESSING OF THE VETTES AT SCALABRINI VILLA  

 

IN HONOR OF OUR SHOW DATE THIS YEAR 

FATHER PETER HAS AGREED TO A BLESSING OF THE VETTES 

FOR THE CORVETTE CLUB OF RHODE ISLAND  

WE CAN ALL USE A BLESSING THESE DAYS! 

ON SATURDAY, AUGUST 1, 2020 AT 12:00 P.M. SHARP 

 WE WILL MEET ON THE LONG DRIVEWAY OF THE VILLA AND 

CARAVAN UP TO FATHER PETER 

(NO ONE WILL BE OUT OF THEIR CARS) 

SCALABRINI VILLA 
860 N. QUIDNESSETT RD., NORTH KINGSTOWN, RI 

WE WILL BE PLANNING A RIDE AFTERWARDS WEATHER PERMITTING 

 EMAIL: CCOFRI@GMAIL.COM -LILIANA V. DOLAN, PRESIDENT 
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